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Braidwood Central School 
Works notification     3 September 2020 

Weekend work to remove lead paint 

We are upgrading Braidwood Central School with new and improved education facilities to support the student 
community.  

Refurbishment works of Building A requires the removal of lead paint from the outside of the building. This work 
will take place: 

 Saturday 5 September and Sunday 6 September 2020 

 Saturday 12 September and Sunday 13 September 2020 

 Saturday 19 September and Sunday 20 September 2020 

 Saturday 26 September and Sunday 27 September 2020 

 

This material will be removed in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulations. All work will be completed in strict 
accordance with all applicable legislation, regulations, policies and guidelines.  

Testing will be completed to ensure the site has been fully remediated. The health, safety, and well-being of the 
school and the local community is our highest priority. Please be assured that the removal of this material will not 
pose a risk to the local community. 

In line with the current NSW Environmental Planning and Assessment (COVID-19 Development – Construction 
Work Days Order 2020), during the COVID-19 pandemic, School Infrastructure NSW construction sites can operate 
on weekends and public holidays. This is to allow workers to abide by social distancing rules while on construction 
sites by distributing building work across the week. Construction work will take place between 8:00am and 
4:00pm on Saturday and Sunday. 

 

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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